From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 7:00:07 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Laura Fletcher

Submission Time: Jul 13 2021 12:33AM
Email: fletch4him1@mac.com
Telephone: 650-492-1930

Address: 1461 N ECHO CREEK PL
Eagle, ID 83616-4088

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I am opposed to the sale of Eagle Water to Suez. I have been impressed by the
water quality and service from Eagle Water. If Suez were to take over, I believe the quality of
water and service would diminish, while prices for that “privilege” would rise (from what I
have read)."
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